YOUTH & TEEN PROGRAMS



WINTER BASKETBALL LEAGUE NOVEMBER 26th - FEBRUARY 2nd

The Manchester Parks & Recreation Department will once again be offering our annual winter basketball program for Manchester and Essex children in grades K - 6. Participants must live or go to school in either the Town of Manchester or the Town of Essex to participate in this program.

For participants is Grades K, 1 & 2: Each week there will be a half hour skill development session followed by a team scrimmage on Saturday mornings; organized and officiated by the Coaches.

For participants in Grades 3 - 6: Each team will have a one hour practice during the week in Manchester Memorial Gym and one game during the day and or early evening on Saturday at either Essex Elementary Gym or Manchester Memorial Gym. After the 10 week season, there will be a tournament. Specific schedules will be sent home prior to the start of the season.

For participants in grades 3 - 6, there will be a mandatory evaluation clinic held at the Manchester Elementary School so that we can place your child on the proper team to make them as evenly balanced as possible. Spaces are limited, please register early.

EVALUATION CLINICS: SUNDAY, OCTOBER 28TH

GRADE: TIME:

 3rd & 4th Grade Girls
 11:00am-12:00 pm

 3rd & 4th Grade Boys
 12:15pm-1:15 pm

 5th & 6th Grade Girls
 1:30pm-2:30 pm

 5th & 6th Grade Boys
 2:45pm-3:45 pm

FEES: Grades K - 2 \$150.00* (\$170 after 10/19) Grades 3 - 6 \$190.00* (\$220 after 10/19)



REGISTRATION OPENS OCTOBER 1ST! SIGN UP BY OCTOBER 19TH TO AVOID THE LATE FEE!

Interested in Coaching? Want to give back to the youth in the your community, this is a great way to stay connected with your children and their friends.

All coaches must follow Manchester Parks and Recreation set rules and guidelines and pass a CORI check.

E-mail Heather DePriest at Depriesth@manchester.ma.us

TO REGISTER, COMPLETE THE FORM AT THE END OF THIS BROCHURE OR REGISTER ONLINE BY GOING to WWW.MBTSREC.COM